
Delegate Report 

November 3, 2021  

 

Greetings CCR, 

 

What a great day of fellowship and recovery at our Narathon on October 23rd. Much gratitude to the 
speakers, shares and support from all the members who were able to participate.  

The Delegate’s Corner has been added to the Central California Region website. News from the WSO to 
the regions will be posted to keep our members informed. Is there anything else the region would like to 
see on this page? To better serve our group’s ideas and needs, all are invited to reach out. 
Delegate@naranoncentralca.org 

The Delegate’s forum on WhatsApp is in the process of creating guidelines for the group chat. This group is not 
part of the Nar-Anon service structure. It is a chat forum for representatives to meet and discuss topics of interest 
relating to Nar-Anon and provide unity to regions all over the world.  

The group, Monday Nite Miracles from Seaside will be disbanding. The final meeting will be on 
November 22, 2021. Thank you for the dedicated service and love the group offered to those still 
suffering inside and outside the rooms.  

 

Grateful to be in service, 

 

JT 
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